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MRS Glenda Dunn
1 / 69 Undercliff RD
Freshwater NSW 2096

RE: DA2024/0946 - 80 Undercliff Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096

We support the Development Application. We live directly behind Pilu Restaurant and have
never had any problem with noise or unruly behaviour, day or night.
The staff are always so considerate and supportive of the local residents.
The functions bring families and add an ambience to the area.
Parking will always be an issue near a popular beach and most spots are taken up early in
the day with beachgoers. Patrons to Pilu tend to Uber or Taxi.
We fully support this DA as it provides employment for young people which is so important at
this time.
Glenda & Stephen Dunn
1/69 Undercliff Rd
Freshwater 2096




